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The Principal and staff would like to congratulate the following children who received an Award at our Assemblies on 
Friday, 11 November 2011 
Budalima / Kangaroo Kaylee Trenerry, Ky Callaghan, Cameron Went, Jaye Oliver 
Nyaagaan / Cockatoo Jay Campbell, Travis Creek, Jayden Puglisi, Giacomo Cementon 
Djungas / Octopus Trey Gannon-Hastedt, Matthew Everson, John Gowing, Caleb Butson 
Murriyirras / Whales Callum Watkins, Khama Geisler, Lachlan Gray, Antonette Musumeci 
Cooprar / Dolphins Doug Stubbs, Josephine Stewart, Grace Gowing, Antek Francki 
Dhagalang / Flathead Arnhem Campbell, Jai Curven, Finn Austin 
Special Awards  Michael Davies, Lily Wilson-Starr, Blayne Austin, Lillian Rose 

SPRING FAIR 
LAST CHANCE FOR 

PREPAID  

DISCOUNTED  

TICKETS  

Ride all day pass—$20 

TOMBALA 
Thank you for your support.  We 

have a great Tombala for Saturday. 
 

P&C 
Accompanying this newsletter is a 

baking request from the P&C for the 
spring fair. 

`HAPPY KOOKA’ 
Nadine Wintle from Year 4 is our 
`Happy Kooka’ awardee this week.  
Nadine is kind to others, helpful to 
Mr Constable and her sister in 
Kinder.  She made Mrs Caves laugh 
with the joke of the week—  
“Why did the jelly baby go to 
school?” 
“It wanted to be a smartie!” 

PRESENTATION DAY SPONSORS 
We are seeking sponsorship for our 
Annual Presentation Day. 
Thank you to the following sponsors:- 

South East Fibre Exports 
The Pineapple House 
Julie Rutherford Real Estate 
Morrisons on Lamont 
Bazzas Hot Bread 
Neilsons Mitre 10 
Bermagui Fishermen’s Co-operative 
Bermagui Pharmacy 
Joy & Frank Puglisi 
Craigh Hurst Engineering 
Bermagui Senior Citizens 
Ocean Lake Caravan Park 
Wallaga Lake Park 
Horse & Camel Wine Bar 

TICKETS ON SALE NOW 
Ride all day pass 

$20 prepaid / 
$25 on the day 

(Cash or cheques payable to  
Bermagui Public School P&C) 

Rides—storm/ 
gladiator/jumping  
castle/mini golf/ 

giant slide, attractions, 
stalls, show bags 

 

Bring a blanket/chair  
and enjoy the rides, stalls, 

performances,  
art show, BBQ etc.   

A great family day!!! 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 
General Assistant  

Grounds Maintenance 
Occasionally the school requires a  
person to maintain the school grounds:  
mowing, weeding and removing sticks.  
The school has all the equipment  
needed.  Rate of pay is approximately 
$25 per hour.  Please contact  
Mr Rutherford if you are interested.  
You will be required to complete a 
health statement, and police check. 

LIBRARY NEWS 
Many thanks to everyone who 
found and returned overdue books.  
If you have lost a book, or it is  
damaged, please just write a note to 
let me know so that I can `write it 
off’.  Ros, Cathy and I are confident 
that this week’s stocktake will be 
quickly and efficiently carried out 
and that we will be able to lend 
books again next week.  Please send 
bags along with your children if they 
would like to borrow. 

Peggy 



SCHOOL TERM DATES 2012 
 Term 1 27 Jan —   5 Apr 
 Term 2 23 Apr — 29 Jun 
 Term 3 16 Jul — 21 Sep 
 Term 4   8 Oct — 21 Dec 
Please note:  Day 1 of Terms 1, 2 & 3 
and the last 2 days of Term 4 are Staff 
Development days (pupil free) 

 

CANTEEN ROSTER 
Wed 16.11 Rebecca Moresi 
Fri 18.11 Nicole Brown 
Mon  21.11 Jo Thornton 

ENROLMENTS 2012 
Please contact the school if you know of 
any families who have young children 
not attending a local preschool.   
Similarly, please contact us if you know 
of new families or if you are leaving the 
area. 

Community Announcements 
Learn to Swim  this summer at Cobargo pool 9-19/1/12.  Sport & Recreation’s program—fun & affordable.  18 months-12 years.  9 consecutive 
lessons.  Applications available at school office.  For more info call 131302 or visit www.dsr.nsw.gov.au/swimandsurvive 
Jack Russell Pups  3 x purebred male pups—10 weeks old.  Micro chipped & vaccinated.  $400 negotiable.  Phone 0411 150 731 
Japanese Home Cooking & Culture Classes  26 & 27/11.  Please call Mayumi Murphy on 64935400 or email at rmrkmurphy@aapt.net.au 
African Drumming Classes Bermagui Public School Hall Thurs 17/11, 1 & 8/12.  5.15-6.45pm.  Adults Classes  (12 yrs+) $20  or 3 sessions paid 
upfront $50.  Bookings essential to reserve a place. Please email davidhewitt@iinet.net.au or phone 0430 382 971 to book.  Drums provided 
Cobargo Amateur Swim Club’s Family Fun Relay  Sun 27/11 4pm at Cobargo Pool.  Teams of 4—handicapped event, can use flippers/floaties.  
$15 per team.  BBQ dinner with vego options.  Enquiries to Sarah Anderson 64937216 
Take Home a big Brother or Sister  International students arriving in Australia in Feb 2012.  Visit Southern Cross Cultural Exchange at 
www.scce.com.au or email scceaust@scce.com.au or call us toll free on 1800 500 501 

HOMEWORK CHALLENGE 
Design a homework challenge for 
2012. 
 
Include things such as:- 
 Task 
 Materials required 
 Presentation ie size 
 
Your homework challenge should be 
in a format that could be photo-
copied ready for handing out to 
Years 3-6 next year. 

FOR YOUR DIARY / BUDGET 2012 
Approximate costs 

● School Voluntary Contribution 
 Term 1  $40/$60 per family 
● Student Text Books  
 Term 1 $35 per student 
● Y3 & Y4 Excursion  
 12-14 Mar $250 
● Y5 & Y6 Excursion  
 21-25 May $400 
● School Photos  
 4 Apr $30 per student 
● Other local Excursions  
 Terms 1-4 $10 
The school subsidises excursions and 
families can arrange with the Principal 
for payment options. 

HONOUR CARDS 
Congratulations to the  

following students… 
 

BANNER Katlyn Scott 
Marvin Sing Piper Lymbery 
Tia Bismire Angelita Hochkins 
Coco Bradley 
 

2 CARDS Josh Clegg-Townsend 
Marvin Sing  Trey Gannon-Hastedt 
 

1 CARD Jayden Scott 
Katlyn Scott Effie Musumeci 
Angie Cooper Piper Lymbery 
Harry Blake Yemayah Jack 
Tia Bismire Angelita Hochkins 
Nick Jacobs Phoebe Gilham 
Balen Carbery Heidi Osgood 
Molly Minett Kaylee Trenerry 
 

The staff would like to thank and  
congratulate all students who are trying 
hard with their school work, showing 
respect and following school rules.  
There are many friendly games happen-
ing in the playground.  

Y5&6 FRIDAY SPORT 
Bermagui Country Club—$2 

IMPORTANT DATES 
19 Nov SPRING FAIR 
28 Nov— Intensive Swimming $90 
9 Dec Y2 + Y3-6 non swimmers 
9 Dec Student reports go home 
14 Dec Presentation Day—10am 
15 Dec Y6 Farewell 
16 Dec Last day for students 

CANTEEN MANAGER 
POSITION VACANT 

Job description is available from the 
office.  Applications close 21/11/11. 

UNIFORMS 
The next uniform order will be sent on 
20/11.  This is the last uniform order 
placed to ensure items arrive before the 
end of the year.              Lynda 

 PRESENTATION DAY— SCHOOL HALL 
14 DECEMBER 10-11.15AM 

Every student (K-Y5) is introduced to 
the audience by their teacher and  
presented with a certificate stating a 
major achievement.  In addition, each 
teacher presents 4 class awards for 
outstanding achievement throughout 
the year.  Other awards include - 
 Aboriginal Education Officer Award 

— to an Aboriginal student 
 Sportsboy & Sportsgirl Award—to a 

Year 6 student 
Criteria:  Overall performance, 
sportsmanship & achievement.  If no 
Y6 student meets the criteria then 
to Y5. 

 Academic Excellence Award—
Criteria:  Year 6 student from school 
data 

 Outstanding Achievement Award 
 Criteria:  K-Y6 student for  
 outstanding achievement in 2011 
 School Award—Criteria:   
 Outstanding contribution to  
 Bermagui School and/or the  
 community 
 Puglisi Award—Criteria:  Y6 student 

who has consistently tried hard over 
the years and shown respect for 
others 

 NSW Teachers’ Federation Award 
 Criteria:  Set by the members 
Students may receive more than 1 
award.  If the criteria is not met, no 
award is made.  All awards are  
discussed with the Executive and  
approved by the Principal.  We hope 
you will all come to the celebration. 

CANTEEN 
Thank you to all the people who  
ordered on Sausage Day.  We sold 90 
rolls.  Thank you also to my BBQ helper, 
great effort. 
 

A big thanks to all the volunteers both 
present and past.  I appreciate your 
time and effort in helping the canteen 
to run smoothly. 
 

I am updating the availability list for 
2012.  Please advise me of any changes.  
A note or text would be appreciated. 

Regards Cathy 

https://staffowa.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=21795ebffcc64bcdaa0b6ac2c810b143&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.scce.com.au%2f
https://staffowa.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=21795ebffcc64bcdaa0b6ac2c810b143&URL=mailto%3ascceaust%40scce.com.au

